I support the initiatives of Governor Romney's ocean management task force and its recommendations for
state governence of ocean resources. The Army Corps of Engineers should suspend their consideration of
the wind farm proposal of Cape Wind until state regulations have been determined. We hold our natural
environment in sacred trust for our children and grandchildren.
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